
 Institute of Organic Chemistry and Biochemistry, ASCR, v.v.i.

Director’s Order                 6/2015

Work from Home

With reference to the information from the Director no. 26, and/or the message of dr. Polách from

November 19, 2015, respectively, I hereby order to all employees of IOCB to work from home for

the entire day of November 24th, 2015 due to blackout of the institute network.

Prague, November 20, 2015    

  Dr. Zdeněk Hostomský,

Director
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